
NOTICE OF RESIGNATION

Janet G. Wyant

COVER LETTER

Dear Dr. Watanabe,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as 
a Registered Nurse at Oklahoma City General Hospital, 
effective November 14, 2024.

This decision was not made lightly, as I have greatly valued 
my time working with such a dedicated team and providing 
care to our patients. However, after careful consideration, I 
have decided to pursue a nursing specialty in pediatric care 
at a different facility.

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for the support 
and guidance I have received during my tenure here. 
Working under your leadership has allowed me to grow 
both personally and professionally. I have truly enjoyed 
collaborating with my colleagues and caring for our patients, 
and I will cherish the experiences and relationships I have 
built.

I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition during my 
remaining time at Oklahoma City General Hospital. Please let 
me know how I can assist in transferring my responsibilities 
or training my replacement.

Thank you once again for the opportunities I have had while 
working at Oklahoma City General Hospital. I hope to stay in 
touch and wish the team continued success.

Sincerely,

Emily Johnson

Registered Nurse
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